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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:  HB 2977 
81st Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2021 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

  

Prepared by:  Haylee Morse-Miller 
Reviewed by:  Tom MacDonald 
Date:  March 22, 2021 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Makes appropriation to Oregon Health Authority for dental director position. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure are anticipated to be minimal - See explanatory analysis. 
 
Analysis: 
HB 2977 includes a blank General Fund appropriation for the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) in 2021-23 for the 
dental director appointed under ORS 413.083.  
 
A Dental Director position was created in OHA in 2015. This position is already fully funded in the agency’s 2021-
23 current service level budget and additional funding is not required to maintain the position.  


	FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:  HB 2977
	Legislative Fiscal Office
	Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed
	Versions are Considered Official
	Prepared by:  Haylee Morse-Miller
	Reviewed by:  Tom MacDonald
	Measure Description:
	Makes appropriation to Oregon Health Authority for dental director position.
	Government Unit(s) Affected:
	Oregon Health Authority (OHA)
	Summary of Fiscal Impact:
	Costs related to the measure are anticipated to be minimal - See explanatory analysis.
	Analysis:
	HB 2977 includes a blank General Fund appropriation for the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) in 2021-23 for the dental director appointed under ORS 413.083.
	A Dental Director position was created in OHA in 2015. This position is already fully funded in the agency’s 2021-23 current service level budget and additional funding is not required to maintain the position.

